
                                             Community of God’s Love Bulletin 
August 4, 2019     

  •   Sycamore Center 301 N. 4th St.  •   Steubenville Ohio

Mail: P.O. Box 806,  Steubenville OH 43952 
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Office Hours: Tuesday 10:00 AM-12 noon, Wednesday 10:00 AM-12:00 noon 

 Council Members: Don Coen, Chair; Shawn Scott, Vice-chair; Liz Loizzo, Secretary; 

Joe Loizzo, Joel Recznik 

                                            

Scheduled Events
Sunday Praise and Worship

 5:00 pm      At Sycamore Center,  North St., Steubenville       

                                                            

    August 4 (Teaching)

    August 10 (Saturday) Lord’s Day Mass/Dinner (4:30pm)

    August 11(No Meeting)

    August 18 Praise and Worship

    September 8 Praise & Worship

 Guests are welcome at  Praise and Worship on Aug. 4, 18

and Sept. 8 and at the Mass and Lord’s Day Dinner on

August  10.  PLEASE RSVP by Aug 4 for Mass and Dinner.

 

If you were unable to attend the Business meeting on July 28,

Covenant members may pick up a financial trends summary

from the office at the meeting. 

Council Meetings: Aug. 13, 22

Bulletin Announcements

The current deadline for Bulletin announcements is

Wednesday at Noon for weeks in which there is a

Community Gathering on the upcoming Sunday.

Next Bulletin deadline: August 7, 2019

Pope Francis’ AUGUST   Intention:

Families, Schools of Human Growth

That families, through their life of prayer and love, become

ever more clearly “schools of true human growth”.

The first issue of the CHARIS Magazine, a special edition. 

We consider this first magazine to be historic because it contains

the most important contents of the first Conference of CHARIS

held at Pentecost, in the Paul VI Audience Hall at the Vatican.

We hope you will find it enjoyable reading and keep it as an

important document of the CCR. To view it, use the

following link: https://is.gd/O8ImYS 

There is POWER in PrayerThere is POWER in PrayerThere is POWER in PrayerThere is POWER in Prayer

Intercessory Prayer RequestsIntercessory Prayer RequestsIntercessory Prayer RequestsIntercessory Prayer Requests

Your prayer requests will be included here. Just
submit them to the office by email by noon
Wednesday.

-Community members who cannot attend the meetings due to

health or being away from the area. 
-ChristLife to bear much fruit

-Project Rachel:  Post-abortion ministry

-Urban Underground (Vagabond) Ministry

-Blessing for newly married and soon-to-be-married couples in

our community, families and friends

ChristLife at Triumph of the Cross parish will be

starting again in September. It will take place on Monday

evenings 6:30-8:15pm at the parish hall. The first meeting

is Sept. 16. We are in need of volunteers to serve on the

team, leading small groups, doing music, setting up the

refreshments, setup and tear down of the hall. This is a

great work of evangelization and it’s a great way to serve

our parishioners! If you can help us please contact Joe

Loizzo at  loizzoja@hotmail.com. Thanks

                    Replacement Adorer Needed

We are looking for a replacement for our Adoration

hour at the West End Chapel. Our time is Wednesday,

6:00 pm. We need someone to cover all of September

and October, as we will be traveling. Thanks so much

for considering this. Dave & Rosie Snelting         

          MASS and LORD’S DAY DINNER

                   Saturday, August 10, 2019 

                          Sycamore Center

   - Mass at 5 PM with Fr. Tim Shannon

  - Opening of the Lord’s Day and Dinner        

     Meat will be provided, please bring a         

      side dish and dessert to share. 

    RSVP will be needed for Mass and dinner

by August 4.  Sign up on the pink sheet or

email the office ASAP.  Thank you. 



Thank you for your prayers and Mass card for Jack’s

brother, Richard. We appreciate it very much.              

                                     Jack and Sonia Fischer 

Housing Needed for Fall Semester

I am now back in Steubenville and I am looking for a

room or a place to stay from the 13th of August until

December 10th - If anyone wants a house looked after

or have a room or an apartment available it would be

appreciated.  Thank you.          Brendan Woodnutt 
Locorum Photograpy 

Franciscan University Positions Available

-Nursing-clinical Instructor 

-Youth Programming Coordinator (part time)

-Advancement Relations Coordinator

-Administrative Assistant, Catechetical Institute

-Counselor, Student Life/Wellness Center

-Head Women’s Soccer Coach

-HVAC/General Maintenance Technician 

-Electrical/General Maintenance Technician

-Admissions Counselor

-Nurse Practitioner/Associate Director of Wellness Center

     For more information look at the Franciscan University

website or call Mary Lynn Lewis (740-283-6398)


